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What’s happening at SCC this week… 
 

Monday, November 11th          

 Men’s Monday Night Football BBQ 8 PM – Church Building 

Tuesday, November 12th         

 Prayer 7 AM - Church 

Worship Rehearsal 7 PM – Church 

Thursday, November 14th          

 Men’s Discipleship Breakfast 8 AM – Twin Pines Diner 

 Deacons Meeting 6:30 PM – Church 

 Celebrate Recovery 7 PM – Church 

Saturday, November 16th 

 Men’s Breakfast 9 AM - Church      

Sunday, November 17th      

Adult Bible Study 8:15 AM – Church Building 

Worship Experience 9 & 11 AM – DEPENDENT Psalms of Thanksgiving 

Splash Kids 9 AM – Splash Kids Room 

Membership Class during 11 AM Service – Splash Kids Room 

 Shoreline Youth 6 PM – Church 

Giving through November 3rd, 2019: 

Weekly Budget Needed  $4,022.00 

Received This Week               $4,553.52 

YTD Budget Needed                       $176,968.00 

Received YTD                         $164,807.19 

YTD vs Budget            $-12,160.81 
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What’s coming at SCC… 
 

Are you interested in becoming a member at SCC?  Our next 
Membership Class will take place Sunday, November 17th 
during our 11 AM Worship Experience.  We will meet in the 
Splash Kids room.  Please let us know that you will be attending 
by signing up at the Information Table. 
 

 
There is one more week left to assemble your 
Operations Christmas Child Shoebox. Turn in your 
box to SCC by Sunday, Nov. 17th.  Don’t forget to 
make your $9 donation for shipping online at 
www.Samaritanspurse.org and print your tracking 
label to attach to your shoebox.  If you haven’t 
received a shoebox, there is still time to participate.  
See Cheryl Germaine at the Information Table after service.  
 
 

On Saturday, Nov. 30th SCC will again be handing out 
free hot chocolate at the Branford Parade and Tree 
Lighting on the Branford Green. Donations of hot 
cocoa (canisters please, no individual packets), mini-
marshmallows and small candy canes are needed.  
Please drop your donations in the collection bin in the 
foyer at SCC by Sunday, November 23rd.  Thank you to 
all and be sure to come out on the 30th for this fun 
night of community for our town of Branford! 
 

 

Ladies – Save the date! The Vibrant Women’s Christmas 
Party will be on Sunday, December 8th at 5 PM.  More 
details to follow in the coming weeks.  

http://www.samaritanspurse.org/

